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The Torrington Parks and Recreation Department is proud to announce that it will be hosting its 

Ninth Annual Northwest Idol Finals at the Warner Theatre on Saturday, August 23
rd

, beginning 

at 7:00 PM.  Tickets for the show are $10.00 plus applicable fees and are currently available at 

the Warner Theatre Box Office.  

 

There will 12 contestants competing for this year’s Northwest Idol title. Several of the 

contestants have returned to perform from past years, so this should prove to be quite the 

competition this year. At the finals all the contestants will perform with the Opening Night Band. 

Cash Prizes and Gift Certificates will be awarded to the Top Three Contestants.  

 

The contestants who have moved on to the final round are:  

 

  Lindsay Booth    Michelle Cahill 

  Ashley Currier    Breonna Curry     

Bobbi Jo Klug    Sara Larkin     

 Jazmon LaTour   Justin Normandin  

 Heather Papolia   Patricia Pepen    

  Natasha Tewksbury   Lea Vedovelli 

 

Each contestant will be judged on presentation, appearance, professionalism, presentation as well 

as their overall performance. The host of the event for the ninth consecutive years is Casey 

McKenna. This year’s judges will include; Lynn Whittaker (Voice Coach, Owner of Bow Wow 

University), Jay Roberts (Performance Hub ~ Talent and Project Director), Joey Abis (General 

Manager ~ Torrington Titans), and Bill Benson (2013 Northwest Idol Winner.) 

 

The Torrington Parks and Recreation Department is seeking the support of local businesses and 

organizations to help offset the costs of this spectacular event. Without the assistance of local 

businesses and organizations, an event of this magnitude would not be possible.  If your business 

or organization would be interested in supporting this Torrington Parks and Recreation 

Department activity and are willing to make a monetary donation, you may do so by sending 

your check to Torrington Parks and Recreation Department, 153 South Main Street, Torrington, 

CT 06790. If you have any questions, please call Superintendent of Parks and Recreation, Brett 

Simmons, at 860-489-2274 Monday – Friday between 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM.   
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